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Hello Kayleigh 

 

Many thanks for your response. 

 

Thankfully the South Wales Plan included Princess of Wales Hospital as one of the 

centres for A&E and services that were under threat. 

 

Unless things change, there is no need for this petition to be heard at this time as it 

is no longer relevant. 

 

Best regards 

 

Ian spiller 

 

 


